IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON TEMPLE CLOSURE

Dear Devotee,

In response to the Allegheny County official's <u>call</u> on all nonessential businesses to close, SV Temple Managment has taken a decision to close the temple for devotees and visitors <u>effective Tuesday</u>, <u>March 17, 2020</u> until further notice. This decision has been taken in the best interest of our employees, devotees, and community at large.

Please note:

- 1. Daily Rituals will continue with two priests on site with no access to devotees.
- 2. Security guard services will continue.
- 3. Office staff will be scaled back.

The management is diligently working on different aspects of temple operations in this unique situation. Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated. If you have any comments or suggestions, please reach out to the **Secretary**

We will continue to update you as the situation evolves.

May Goddess Padmavathi and Lord Venkateswara bless us.

Sincerely,

B.Y. Linganna

Secretary, Board of Directors 2019-2020 SV Temple, Pittsburgh